
Who said old men (or women), 

Can’t have FUN? 

Annual General Meeting @ 52nd Scout Hut 

18th September 2018 7:00pm - 8:00pm  
 

Families of any Beavers, Cubs and Scouts are warmly welcome to 

come to this important annual meeting. 

 

 

You will hear how your Scout group has progressed and what exciting adventures we went on. 

  

Come in for Tea, a few nibbles and speak with your parent volunteers 

who can tell you how much fun it is and to understand what you can do 

to help your child and group progress even further! 

  

 

 

 

 

Helping hands  

Are always welcome!  

The dirtier the better!   
 

52nd Epping Forest South (EFS)  

52nd Scout Hut  

126 High Road 

South Woodford 

  

 

Allen Chan - Group Scout Leader - (GSL)  

rickyt.52ndefs@gmail.com  
 

 

 

Scouts.org.uk/join 
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Your Scout Group  

Needs YOU!!! 


